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Dedication Ceremony
On May 17th during National Nursing Home

Week we held a dedication ceremony and
ribbon cutting ceremony for the Theresa A.
Oser Recreation Center. Mayor Kathy Rose was
present and addressed the attendees, Ms. Oser
and her family.

Executive Director Jennifer Jennings stated,
“We are doing so many improvements here at
RNRC and generally dedications are done in
memory of a person. When we decided we
wanted to do it a bit differently and honor a
current resident the only name that came to all
of our minds was Theresa Oser. We wanted to
honor her with this dedication. We appreciate
that she has chosen to allow this facility to
provide for her care over the years.” A reception
with refreshments was held in the Theresa A.
Oser Recreation Center following the
ribbon cutting.

Theresa has been at RNRC since 1994. Mayor
Rose said that Ms. Theresa was at the facility
when her mother, Betty Burch, was

Theresa Oser is pictured with her family following the ribbon cutting
ceremony.

Mayor of Riverside. When asked what she thought of
the dedication, she replied, “I’m just so honored.”
while giving a big smile.

Theresa has seen many changes in facility ownership,
healthcare regulation changes, staff and many residents
come and go.

The recreation center is the hub of the facility and
activities of music, bingo, crafts, games, movies and
much more occur to provide social interaction and
leisure for the residents.



Pictured during the Ribbon Cutting
Ceremony is Alexis Duncan, Activity
Director, Theresa A. Oser, Jennifer
Jennings, Executive Director and Mayor
Kathy Rose.

Mother’s Day Tea
On May 12th Mother’s Day

Tea was held for residents and
their families. Everyone enjoyed
the food and the many flavors of
tea that was served. A great time
was had by all!

Mother’s Day Sip
and Paint

On Mother’s Day residents
and their families participated in
a Sip and Paint. Sparkling juices
and pastries were served while
everyone painted.



Strum: Ukulele Group Cooking With Jennifer
Twice a month our dietitian

Jennifer teaches a cooking class.
We have done Mexican Street
Corn and most recently made
mini pizzas!




